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 *** NOTICE *** 

 

 
Open transfer applications for the 2024-2025 school year will begin June 1, 2024 in accordance with 

State Department of Education guidelines. If you reside outside the district boundaries, an approved 

open transfer is required for your student to be enrolled in the district. Please click here to access the 

Online Application on the Oklahoma State Department of Education website. Your student’s 10-digit 

State Testing Number (STN) can be obtained from the school district last attended and will be required 

to complete the application. If your child is enrolling in public school for the first time (i.e. Pre-k), you 

will need to make that selection on the application which removes the STN requirement for application 

completion.  

 

In accordance with Oklahoma school transfer law and Stroud Board of Education Policy FE, all 

transfer applications are considered on a first-come, first-served basis. Please note this policy will be 

updated, as required by law, on a quarterly basis in July, October, January and April.  

 

 

https://sde.ok.gov/student-transfers
https://www.stroud.k12.ok.us/vimages/shared/vnews/stories/652038eb3a6de/Board%20Policy%20FE_eff%2004_01_24.pdf

